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I support SB221.  Salmon is important to people’s benefit to health. Having a place to 

rear, study, and count helps for future supplies for better results. Studying effects of 

water disturbances, food supplies for salmon, and environment above water are all 

important raising success rates.  

 

Thank you for your time in considering a ‘yes’. 


